| would like to ask you to support passing bill. We are so concerned about these standards and
curriculum that we have taken our children out of private school until this is removed. We have
one child attending one hour of public special education with the understanding that the common
core curriculum not be used, nor does she log on to your data bases. We have seven more at
home and four that graduated from private school and I’m asking, for the good of the children,
this curriculum be removed.

Sincerely, Jennifer McCoy



